
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
AUGUST 3, 2021 AGENDA 

 
Subject: 
 
Purchase of three (3) Pierce 
Pumper Trucks & one (1) 
Pierce Mid-Mount Aerial 
Truck for the Little Rock 
Fire Department. 
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Fleet Services Department 
 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 
√  Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with G & W Diesel Service Inc., for the purchase 
of three (3) Pierce Pumper Trucks and one (1) Pierce Mid-
Mount Aerial Truck for the Little Rock Fire Department. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT The cost of the three (3) Pierce Pumper Trucks is 
$1,926,000.00, and the cost of the Aerial Truck is 
$1,460,000, for a total cost of $3,386,000.00.  The funds for 
this purchase are allocated in multiple sources and Special 
Projects Accounts. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

This is an emergency purchase. G & W Diesel is the only 
authorized Pierce dealer in Central Arkansas. These new 
Pierce Trucks are replacements for front-line fire unit 
assignments.   
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